


Financial Report as of June 30, 2020
Endowment Fund  $    4,671.73  
Equity-Building   657,794.63
Equity-Kitchen Project     48,844.38           
General Fund                             32,640.59
Memorial Fund          750.00
Parsonage Fund                                                                1,500.00
Seminary Student Fund                                         10,248.88  
Special Projects Fund                                                     17,229.71   
Wilton Food Pantry                  8,790.00    
Net Income     62,662.84              

TOTAL LIABILITIES & EQUITY $801,269.92         

If you would like a more detailed report, please check with the office

CHURCH COUNCIL MEETING HIGHLIGHTS
July 15, 2020

Approved the Secretary’s report.
Noted with appreciation the strong financial situation.
Discussed the upcoming synod assembly and election of bishop.
Pastor Paul talked about the process of making home visits during COVID.
Noted with appreciation the number of Lutheran World Relief kits that were shipped.
Reviewed worship.  Decided to try having communion on August 2nd and 16th .
Noted that the Paul Family Bluegrass band will be rescheduled to 2021.
Noted that Senior Sunday will be August 9th.
Noted that a new lawn mower has been purchased.
Acting on the recommendation of the Harvest Festival Committee, consensus was to cancel 
Harvest Festival in 2020.
Had an initial discussion related to Sunday School and COVID concerns.  Asked the education 
team to bring a recommendation to the council.
Discussed possibly placing millings on the south side of the church and the southeast side 
parking area.  Marcus Hall will be in contact with the company doing the road work on 
Highway 36.  Also discussed asking for a quote to repave the parking lot as the company 
comes by the church.
Noted with appreciation that the main floor and sacristy have been painted.
Learned that letters related to the ELCA 2021 Youth Gathering will be going out soon.
Set the deacon and teller list for August.
Next meeting is August 12 at 7pm.



                                  for a copy of the complete report.  

We will honor our high school seniors 
during worship on Sunday, August 9th.  
Congratulations to Justin Inglis, Kendra 
Landsiedel, Madison Schuler, and Tyler 
Yanez.

Worship at 10 a.m.
 for the summer months.  

Sunday School will not be held
                     during the summer.  

SENIOR 
SUNDAY


